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Town Clerk

From: Chairsoffice <Chairsoffice@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 March 2024 13:20
Subject: Honey Belles Ladies Choir - Saturday 20th April 2024 
Attachments: Spring Concert Poster 4.pdf

 
Dear Supporter 

The Honey Belles ladies’ choir started their musical journey in North East Derbyshire.  They made an exciting appearance in Gareth Malone’s 
BBC ‘The Choir’ programme in 2016.  

Since forming, the Choir has featured in numerous concerts, appeared on the BBC, collaborated with Brass Bands and other choirs, sung live on 
radio and recorded their music on CD.  For a decade the Choir has ensured vibrant, entertaining music of all genres. 

Their Spring Concert, sponsored by Bluelines, is in aid of the Chairman of North East Derbyshire’s Appeal for Ashgate Hospice.   

Doors open at 7.00 p.m. at St. John’s Church, Walton Back Lane, Chesterfield, S42 7LT for a concert start at 7.30 p.m.   

Tickets are £8 in advance (or £10 on the door) and can be purchased through the following Eventbrite link – 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/honeybelles-concert-tickets-837363736477?aff=oddtdcreator.  

For further information or to book tickets please telephone Tina Bamford on 01246 217396 or email Chairsoffice@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk. 
 

Kind regards 

Tina 

 
Tina Bamford 
Governance Civic Administrative Assistant 
North East Derbyshire District Council 

 You don't often get email from chairsoffice@ne-derbyshire.gov.uk. Learn why this is important  


